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Greetings Lake Myra Families, 
 
Today we practiced a Code Red Lockdown Drill. WCPSS Security and the Wendell Police 
Department were on campus to support this drill. Your students may share this information 
with you. All students and staff did a great job taking this seriously. Health and safety 
continue to be a priority for our school community. 
 
There will be no school on Thursday and Friday, November 11 and 12th in celebration of 
Veterans’ Day. 
 
NEWS from our amazing PTA 
Mark your calendars! November 16th at 6:30 will be our 2nd VIRTUAL PTA meeting.  
Google Meet joining info 
Video call link: https://meet.google.com/fnk-fcmo-vky 
Be on the lookout for a signup genius for our second 'Stock the Fridge' for the teachers this year. 
We will be doing it November 22 and collecting the items the week prior. Lastly, thank you to all 
our entrants in the 2021 NPTA Arts and Reflections competition, it was truly wonderful to see 
the creative work you came up with. Link to the 'virtual art show' was posted on fb and dojo, or 
you can access it 
here: https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1lwnicizhOScxLhJ8iRrHuWbUqIccnR8oKcseCDa
Dpu4/edit?usp=sharing 

 
NEWS from Student Support Services 
Lake Myra Holiday Support Program 

If you'd like to request or give support with holiday gifts for Lake Myra children, please complete the 
form below. Support is not guaranteed depending on resources and requests will NOT be accepted 
after November 2nd. Holiday Support (English) | Apoyo Para Dias Festivos (Espanol). Thank you!  

Salvation Army Coat Giveaway! 
Appointment and some documents required. Call (919) 834-6733 to make an appointment. More 
information>>Dates: November 6, November 20, December 11, and every Wednesday morning 
through the winter months.  
Free Coats from Raleigh Parks! 
One new or gently used coat given per one present child. When: Saturday, November 21, 11 a.m. to 2 
p.m. More information>> Location: Sgt. Courtney T. Johnson Community Center, 1801 Proctor St. 
Raleigh, NC 27610 
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 
Have a great weekend. 
 

Sincerely,   
Tina Zarzecki 
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